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Family Newsletter 

ST.  PAUL’S LUTHERAN CHURCH & SCHOOL  

Online Vacation Bible School  A summer kids’ event 

called Rocky Railway VBS will be hosted at online from 

August 10 to August 14. Even though kids won’t be 

coming to our church, we still need to know who is 

participating. Sign up your child by August 3rd so that we 

can create a Stay-on-Track Student Pack for them. These 

can be delivered to you on August 8 or picked up at the 

church office between August 4th and 10th. Rocky 

Railway is for kids and families and will run from 6pm to 

7:30pm each day. To sign up visit our link  

www.vbspro.events/p/448fc8, at Facebook/

stpaulslutheranchurchschool, our website 

www.siouxcitystpauls.org or call the church office at  

712-252-0338.  

4-Person Scramble Golf Outing,  
Old Dane Golf Course, Dakota City, NE.  
Tee off is at 1 p.m. Sunday, August 2; $60 per player.  
Includes: 18 holes, cart, steak dinner and prizes.  
For dinner only it is starting at 4:30 p.m. $15 adults/ $5 kids 
under 11.  If you have any questions contact Ralph Schroeder 
at  712-258-4662 or Russ Senstad at 712-898-3053.  

We are planning to return back to the classroom for in-

person classes closely following CDC Guidelines and 

protocols with the first day of class being Monday, August 

24th. We would love to have you bring your K—5th 

grade children to our school. “Train up a child in the way 

he should go and when he is old he will not depart from it. 

Proverbs 22:6” Registration will be Thursday, August 20 

from 1-5 p.m. and 6-8 p.m. For questions concerning 

enrollment please call the school at 712-258-6325. 

VBS Online 
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    Are You Adopted? 
July of 2020 was a monumental month for the 

Hsu family.   On July 13, in front of a judge, 

Andrea and I made our promise together to officially 

take upon the parental responsibility to four precious 

children: Christian, Natalie, Andrew and Nevaeh.  

 Since they moved into our home last May, 

once in while they would ask us, “Are we going to be 

adopted?”  With smiles on our faces, we responded, “Yes, we would 

love to!”   

 After knowing the adoption paperwork was in progress, their 

question was changed to “When will we be adopted?” 

 After the adoption court hearing date was set, they started the 

countdown.  “Are we going to be adopted in 7 days?”, “Are we going 

to be adopted in 5 days?”, “Are we going to be adopted in 2 days?” 

and finally, “Are we going to be adopted today?” 

 After July 13, Christian, now my oldest son, came to me and 

said, “Do you know you are my dad?”  With a smile on my face, I 

responded, “Really?!  I need time to think about it.  But do you know you are my son?”   

 Do I know I am a father to four precious children?  Yes, of course I do.  But there are still 

times during the middle of night I need to remind myself that I am now a father.  Having the role of a 

parent is still so surreal to me.   

 As I look at the picture of my new family, I am reminded one very important thing:  I was 

once adopted, too! 

 Six days after the adoption, July 19, it was another monumental day for the Hsu family.  Our 

four children were adopted for the second time in a week.   

 As a pastor and a father, I had the privilege and joy to pour water on them in the name of our 

Triune God, Father, Son and Holy Spirit.  Through Holy Baptism, they were welcomed into the 

family of Christ.   

 During the past year, they had asked me many times when they could be baptized.  Yes, I 

would love to get them baptized right away.  However, because of some legal concerns, I had to tell 

them, “as soon as you are adopted, we will get you baptized right away!”    

 Therefore, soon after the earthly adoption was finalized and we officially were given the 

parental responsibility to our children, we brought them to the Lord.  They were baptized and 

received the promise in baptism – the forgiveness of sin.  They are now not only children of mine 

but also children of God.  

 Do I know I am a father to my four precious children?  Yes, I do.  Do I know God the Father 

is my Heavenly Father? Yes, I do.  But I need to be reminded.  When I poured water on them, it 

reminded me of my own baptism.  On that day, my parents took me to the Lord’s house, and I was 

adopted into the family of God.  

 Do you know you are adopted too?  Do you know God the Father is your Heavenly Father? 

Remember St. Paul said to us in Ephesians 1:3–6:  

 “Blessed be the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ, who has blessed us in Christ with 

every spiritual blessing in the heavenly places, even as he chose us in him before the foundation of 

the world, that we should be holy and blameless before him. In love he predestined us for adoption 

to himself as sons through Jesus Christ, according to the purpose of his will, to the praise of his 

glorious grace, with which he has blessed us in the Beloved.”  

Pastor Kenny 
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 ST. PAUL’S LUTHERAN SCHOOL 

REGISTRATION 
 FRIDAY, AUGUST 20, 2020 

 1:00 – 5:00 p. m. and 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

 

ST. PAUL’S SCHOOL WILL START ON AUGUST 24, 2020 

8:25 a.m. UNTIL 3:00 p.m. FOR PRESCHOOL – 5TH GRADE 

 

OPENING CHAPEL SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON  FRIDAY, AUGUST 24, 2020 
ALL ARE INVITED TO ATTEND. 

TUITION CHARGES  

       Grades K-5 – non-members – 1st child – $3,300.00    2nd child – $1,650.00   3rd child – $1,250.00                      

        St. Paul’s members –  1st child $1,850.00 – family cap at  $2,300.00 

 

Books, Materials and Computer Software Fees - Grades K-2 - $225.00 per year per child.     

Books, Materials, Computer Use and Computer Software Fees – Grades 3-5 - $275.00 per child per 

child. 

 

PRESCHOOL – $75.00 registration fee 
              All day Monday through Friday – 3 and 4 yr. olds – $3,500.00 per year, $2,200.00 – ½ day 
  

EXTENDED CARE A.M. charges are $3.75 for 1st child, $1.75 for each additional child.  P.M. charges 

are $4.75 for 1st child, $2.25 for each additional child. 

 

SCHOOL HOURS are 8:25 A.M. – 3:00 P.M. for Preschool – 5th grade.     

  

HOT LUNCH AND MILK PRICES – Not yet determined. 

 

ST. PAUL’S SCHOOL has several openings available.  Any parent wanting to enroll their students 

may do so by contacting Alyce Strong Davis at 258-6325 or 712-899-3396 

 

THE BOARD OF EDUCATION OF ST. PAUL’S LUTHERAN SCHOOL has asked that ALL PAST 

ACCOUNTS BE PAID IN FULL by AUGUST 1, 2020. 
PARENTS ARE ENCOURAGED TO VISIT THEIR CHILD’S CLASSROOM FROM TIME TO TIME. 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 

Aug. 17– Staff Begins 

Aug. 20—Registration 1-5 pm & 6-8 pm 

Aug. 24—First day of School—Early Out 1 pm 

Aug. 25—Early Out 1 pm 

Sept. 4—Early Out 1 pm 

Sept. 7—Labor Day No School 

Sept. 11– Professional Development Early Out 2 pm 

Oct. 2— Professional Development Early Out 2 pm 

Oct. 23—End 1st Quarter Early Out 1 pm 

Oct. 26-27 —IDW Teacher’s Conference No School 

Oct. 30 –Teacher In-service No School 

Nov. 2—1st Quarter Parent/Teacher Conferences Early Out 1 pm 

Nov. 6—Professional Development Early Out 2pm 

Nov. 25– Early Out 1 pm 

Nov. 26-27— Thanksgiving No School 

Dec. 4— Professional Development Early Out 2 pm 

Dec. 22—Last Day of Classes before Christmas Break 

Dec. 23-Jan. 3—No School 

Jan. 4—Classes Resume 

Jan. 8—Professional Development Early Out 2 pm 

Jan. 13—End 2nd Quarter 

Jan. 14—Teacher Workday No School 

Feb. 5—Professional Development Early Out 2 pm 

Feb. 26—No School 

Mar. 5— Professional Development Early Out 2 pm 

Mar. 19—Snow make up day/or No School 

Mar. 22—End 3rd Quarter Early Out 1 pm 

Mar. 29—Parent/Teacher Conferences Early Out 1 pm 

Apr. 1-5— Easter Break No School 

Apr. 9—Professional Development Early Out 2 pm 

May 7—Professional Development Early Out 2 pm 

May 28—End of 4th Quarter/Last Day of School Early Out 1 pm 

May 31—Memorial Day  

Jun. 1—Teacher Workday/ Snow make up day 
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St. Pauls’ Lutheran School is excited to announce that we are planning to return 
to the classroom for in-person lessons, closely following CDC guidelines. The 
first day of classes will be Monday, August 24th. This includes attending all day-5 
days a week class. (Details below) 
We still have room in most classes! Contact us for more info and to schedule a 

tour. Call: (712)258-6325 and ask for Mrs. Strong or email us at 

splutheran@cableone.net You may also check us out at 

www.siouxcitystpauls.org and Facebook. 

St. Paul’s is state and nationally accredited. We care about the health and 
safety of our students, families, and staff foremost. We will do our best to 
follow public health, CDC, and Iowa Department of Education guidelines when 
possible. 

OUR RETURN-TO-LEARN PLAN FOR 2020-2021: 
To limit the number of people in the building, parents are to bring their children to the east gym door and check 

students into Extended Care (Extended Care starts at 7:25 AM) or drop them off at the front buzz-in door 
after 8:30AM. If you need to pick up your child early, we ask that you come to the front door, buzz in, and 
wait for your child to be brought to you. 

Consistent with IDPH guidance and school policies, staff or students who are ill should stay home. Parents are 
asked to take their child’s temperature before school. If a child shows symptoms and has a temperature of 
100.4 degrees or higher, please keep your child home. If a child shows more than one symptom and has a 
temperature of 100.4 or higher, he/she will be sent home. The staff will follow the same guidelines. 

All classrooms sizes will be limited, so distancing can be implemented. Groups will be limited to one or two 
classes.  

The lunchroom and gym will be used for serving lunch, so only 10-12 will be served at a time. The tables will be 
sanitized between groups. Please, send a water bottle each day, as we will try to avoid access drinking 
fountain use. 

Requiring face coverings for all staff and students is not recommended. SPLS will allow the personal use of cloth 
face coverings by staff and students. SPLS will provide the appropriate personal protective equipment (PPE). 
Masks, gloves, and hand sanitizer will be available by each room. 

SPLS will teach and reinforce washing hands with soap and water for at least 20 seconds following CDC guidance. 
If soap and water are not readily available, SPLS will teach and reinforce use of a hand sanitizer that contains 
at least 60% alcohol using CDC guidance. 

STUDENT GATHERINGS: 
Schools may not be able to guarantee that physical distancing can be met in all school settings throughout the 

entire school day, or during school activities. This is similar to when children congregate in their community. It 
is important SPLS implement preventative health changes that can be sustainable and done with fidelity.   
May God Bless our school year! 

Registration is Thursday, August 20th from 1:00-5:00 
and 6:00-8:00PM! 

We would love to have you bring your K—5th grade children to our school. “Train up a child in the 

way he should go and when he is old he will not depart from it. Proverbs 22:6”  

If interested or need information about registration, call: (712)258-6325 

Golf Scramble Fundraiser 

St. Paul’s Lutheran School is hosting the Annual Golf Outing to raise money for the 

school. It will be Sunday, August 2nd at 1 p.m. at the Old Dane Golf Club. $60 per player. 

You receive 18 holes, cart, prizes, steak dinner and a fun time!  

Dinner only starting @ 4:30 p.m. $15 adults/ $5 kids Dine in or Carry out available. 

mailto:splutheran@cableone.net
http://www.siouxcitystpauls.org
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YOUTH EVENTS 

IDW YOUTH Gatherings  have been cancelled in Des Moines but will hopefully take a different look. 

The Junior and Senior Youth Gathering Planning Teams have made the decision to cancel our 

regular gatherings in Des Moines.  GATHERING TEAMS ARE PLANNING A VIRTUAL EVENT 

WHERE YOUTH CAN GATHER AT THEIR OWN CHURCH .The planning teams are working to 

put together an experience at your own church for an evening.  These virtual events will take place 

on the same weekend the gatherings were originally scheduled, Junior-October 17-18  and 

Senior- November 20-22.   The planning teams will plan an hour and a half virtual 

experience and livestream! More details will be passed on to youth groups in the days to come.  

Vacation Bible School News 
 A summer kids’ event called Rocky Railway VBS will be 

hosted online from August 10 to August 14. At Rocky Railway, 

kids discover through life’s ups and downs that Jesus’ power pulls 

us through. Kids participate in memorable Bible-learning 

activities, sing catchy songs, take part in one-of-a-kind Bible 

Adventures, collect Bible Memory Buddies to remind them to trust 

Jesus, and test out Sciency-Fun Gizmos they’ll make at home 

and play with all summer long. Plus, kids will learn to look for 

evidence of God all around them through something called God 

Sightings.  

 Kids at Rocky Railway VBS will join a mission effort to provide helpful alpacas for families in 

need in Ecuador, South America.  

 Even though kids won’t be coming to our church, we still need to know who is participating. 

Sign up your child by August 3rd so that we can create a Stay-on-Track Student Pack for 

them. These can be delivered to you on August 8 or picked up at the church office between August 

4th and 10th. 

 Rocky Railway is for kids and families and will run from 6pm to 7:30pm each day online. To 

sign up visit our link www.vbspro.events/p/448fc8 , Facebook/stpaulslutheranchurchschool , our 

website www.siouxcitystpauls.org or call the church office at 712-252-0338.  

 You can still pay a key role in VBS through sponsorships or donations for the mission 

project. If you would like to make a VBS donation to the mission project please write Operation Kid 

to Kid on your check or envelope. Budgets have been reallocated toward in-home resources for 

each child such as music CD’s, bracelets, books, and gizmos. You’ll be sure to reach entire 

families with hope and the message of Jesus! 

ILSTO:THE IOWA LUTHERAN SCHOOL TUITION ORGANIZATION For the 2020-2021 school 

year, ILSTO has been allocated $950,000. These funds need to be received by December 31, 

2020. We need your help to almost double our donations to help many more families attend Iowa 

Lutheran schools. Your donation to the Iowa Lutheran STO gives qualifying families the ability to 

choose a Christian education that is academically excellent and supports the values our families 

cherish. In return, you will receive an Iowa tax credit and the gift of knowing that you helped 

some great children attend a Lutheran School! Make a donation to ILSTO and receive a 65% 

Iowa tax credit. Call Dewey Torkelson at 712-260-2991 for more information. 
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(If you see any discrepancy in names, day or years in our birthday or anniversary list, 

please let the church office know, so we may update our records.) 

 Aug. 01 Kenny & Vickie O’Dell  33 

 Aug. 02 Rich & Tera Gilster   45 

 Aug. 04 Chad & Jami Langholdt  13 

 Aug. 05 Kevin & Jody Kennedy  20 

 Aug. 07 Randy & Vicky Johnson  49 

 Aug. 07 Scott & Sherry Junck  21 

 Aug. 07 Rich & Carol Schuldt  38 

 Aug. 08 Tubby & Peggy Mitchell  13 

 Aug. 09 Jerry & Karen Hansen  51 

 Aug. 11 Mike & Sue Popken   36 

 Aug. 14 Justin & Cassie Mahaney  10 

 Aug. 14 Dan & Shelly Norton  27 

 Aug. 14 Jim & Liz Roscovious  38 

 Aug. 15 Michael & Mandy Steele   6 

 Aug. 20 Gerald & Linda Collins  44 

 Aug. 21 Matthew & Marlee Dodds  27 

 Aug. 22 Jeff & Diane Bald   27 

 Aug. 22 Erik & Amanda Beougher  18 

 Aug. 23 Roger & Gola Bales   52 

 Aug. 24 Ken & Dawn Anderson  31 

 Aug. 25 Rick & Bonnie Knutson  42 

 Aug. 29 Barry & Diane Hueschen  28 

 Aug. 31   Edgar & Jeanette Hult  52 
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Aug. 01 

Kayla Arndt 

James Albright 

Ryder Huff 

Melissa Kretlow 

Kaylie Mahaney 

Donna Olson 

  Aug. 02 

Lynette Kroeger 

Lisa Sherman 

Aug. 03 

Kenny O’Dell 

Eric Sherman 

Aug. 04 

Bryan Jurries 

Joe Popken 

Aug. 05 

Brandon Dodds 

Aug. 06 

Ryan Bertrand 

Gavyn Blanford 

Tim Bratvold, Jr. 

Donna Connelly 

Cali Ferris 

Theresa Hammond 

Ashley Marks 

Aug. 07 

Tim Black 

Jaxen Felix 

James Titus 

Aug. 08 

 Judy Collins 

Emerson Sulzbach 

Aug. 09 

Pamela Brasselero 

Linda Greene 

Kelsie Monk 

Verlie Yockey 

Aug. 10 

Sandra Murphy 

Joyce Santi 

Douglas VanCura 

Aug. 11 

Darlene Campbell 

Deb Chellew 

Todd Neddermeyer 

Charlie Striegel 

Aug. 12 

Charlotte Grothaus 

Betty Moser 

John Windle 

Aug. 13 

Christa Babers 

Coleen Kissinger 

Aug. 14 

Travin Babers 

Matthew Dodds 

Aug. 15 

Jennifer Kroeger 

Chase Schweigert 

Mikealann Tenuta 

Aug. 16 

Carolyn Montagne 

Alex Strong 

Aug. 17 

Chris Roan 

Emma Sparr 

Aug. 18 

Ken Fluent 

Kyle Holland 

Aug. 20 

Dawn Bratvold 

Erin Schweigert 

Aug. 22 

Austin Jager 

Aug. 24 

Karen Black 

Caitlin Cason 

Jackie Marrinan 

Felicia Williams 

Aubrey Wagner 

Aug. 25 

Molly Roepke 

Aug. 26 

Tim Draube 

Janet Roepke 

Aug. 27 

Elijah Coleman 

Joyce Magel 

Ralph Schroeder 

Aug. 28 

William Abbe 

Dallas Schulz 

Lloyd Schweigert 

Aug. 29 

Dennis Hageman, Jr. 

Gale Jones 

Peggy Slump 

Aug. 30 

Marlene Baumann 

Jason Greene 

Aug. 31 

Tristan Babers 

Ron Sherrill 

Sara Sparr 
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  Notes from St. Paul’s     
Elders Meeting 

The Elders will be meeting Sunday, August 2 at 5 p.m. in the church basement. 
 

Thursday Morning Bible Study 

8:30 a.m. Thursday morning Bible Study has resumed once again weekly in the Fellowship Hall 
 

Sewing Club 

Will meet on the second and fourth Monday’s of the month at  9:00 a.m.  

In August the Sewing Club will meet on August 10 and August 24. 
 

Board of Education  

Our next meeting scheduled for August 11 at 7:00 p.m. in the school lunchroom. 
 

Parent Teacher League 

Will be meeting in the field of the school for a picnic style meeting on Sunday, August 16 at 4 pm.  

Come if you are interested in learning about or participating in PTL this school year. 
 

Evangelism 

Hello Everyone, Did you hear Pastor Kenny sermon on July 19th. Do you know about God or do 

you Know GOD. It made me think. Did You? With the way of this world, we as Christians need to 

know our God so we can share that with those who do not know God. If we are to take a stand, 

let's stand together and show this world God's Love. I myself, I Know God. He has protected me, 

provided for me, walked with me through bad times and good times. So let's show this world who 

we are. Evangelist Committee Marlis Hilden 
 

Mercy Meals 

Upcoming Packaging Events for August 2020 has been cancelled. 

Mercy Meals of Siouxland was selected to receive a $12,000.00 grant by Iowa West District LWML at the 

June 19, 2020 virtual convention. The grant can be used over the next 4 years.  We are very blessed to have 

the support of the women of Iowa West District LWML.  Thank you IWD LWML! Recent Shipments of Fortified 

Rice/Soy Meals by Orphan Grain Train (OGT): As of 7-15-2020 – 135,432 Mercy Meals were sent to 

Liberia  Last week the Norfolk warehouse volunteers loaded 14,256 Mercy Meals, medical equipment, toys, 

bikes, school supplies and other aid for Republic of Georgia. Mercy Meals of Siouxland relies on the 

generosity of donors to purchase materials and supplies to provide fortified rice/soy meals and the Gospel to 

hungry and starving children in the U.S. and worldwide.  Thank you to all of our volunteers, supporters, prayer 

partners, and donors.  Without you it would not be possible to feed the hungry and starving children of the 

world with food and the Gospel. 

Submitting our Lives to Christ 
All of us have been confronted with situations when we have lacked the wisdom and 
the self-discipline to say, “No” to what is displeasing to God.  As we grow in faith, 
though, we learn to “submit [our] selves . . . to God . . . [and to] resist the devil . . 
.” (James 4:7).  “For the grace of God that brings salvation has appeared to all men.  It 
teaches us to say ‘No’ to ungodliness and worldly passions, and to live self-controlled, 
upright and godly lives in this present age . . .” (Titus 2:11-12).  Although we are 
tempted daily to make choices that gratify our senses, by God’s grace, we can “live self-
controlled, upright and godly lives.”  

Prayer:  Lord, not in myself can I obey Your will or keep from evil or even come to You 
for pardon.  Only by the grace of Your Son Who lived the perfect life in my place can I 
find the strength to submit my life to You.  Help me live a life that honors and glorifies 
You in all that I say and do.  In Christ’s name I pray.  Amen. 

Blessings on your stewardship journey! 
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  Siouxland Hispanic Ministry: A couple things to note:  In last month’s newsletter, I 
mentioned that I was approached by an organization called “Community Response” and asked 
to be the primary contact person for all Spanish speakers in our area seeking aid.  After 
receiving about 3 calls every day for weeks, we have been able to connect many families with 

financial aid, food, and other community organizations offering help.  As I 
help them fill out the applications over the phone, I have the opportunity 
to introduce myself and our “Iglesia Luterana Esperanza” (Hope Lutheran 
Church).  In addition to the physical needs, many ask me to pray for them.  
Some ask for a visit to their homes.  I have started a new weekly study 
with Juana and her son, Cristofer, from El Salvador as a result these 
connections.   Just yesterday, Growing Community Connections (a tristate 
effort to foster collaboration between all sorts of local organizations and 
non-profits) asked me to be a member of their board of directors.  We will 
see what new connections and opportunities this leads to.  Slow and 
steady!  Pastor Paul Flo 

Notes from our Missionaries 

The Trump Family -East Africa:  
 

Dear  Brothers and Sisters of St. Paul, Greetings 
in Christ from Nairobi. Our family is well and safe 
& we pray the same for you. In the midst of the 
current restrictions, we are grateful to be able to 
support churches across Africa in food 
distributions, hygiene needs and radio  
broadcasts. Thank you for  
your prayers, encouragement  
and support.  
 
The Trump Family  

Main Street Living — Local Lutheran Worship 

During this time when some do not feel well enough to gather together for church 

services, “This is the Life,” followed by Lutheran Worship Service, led by local LCMS 

pastors is at 10 a.m. every Sunday morning on KCAU Channel 9. You can also watch these 

programs on demand at www.mainstreetliving.com. 

The Good Shepherd Hour airs every Sunday morning on the following radio stations. 

  KSCJ — 1360 AM & 94.9 FM — Sioux City at 8 a.m. 

  KLEM — 1410 AM & 96.9 FM — Le Mars at 8 a.m. 

  KAYL — 101.7 FM — Storm Lake at 8:30 a.m. 

  KVFD — 1400 AM — Fort Dodge at 8 a.m. 

Support Our Missionaries 

 Rev. Shauen & Krista Trump (www.TheTrumps.org) 

 Rev. Charles & Connie Cortright  (charles.cortright@lcms.org 

 Rev. Tim & Lisa Beckendorf (tbeckendorf@LBT.org) 

 Rev. Paul Flo (Pastorpaulflo@gmail.com) 
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August 2020 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 
6:00 p.m. Worship/

Communion 

2 
8:15 a.m. Worship/

Communion 

9:30 a.m. Education Hour* 

10:45 a.m. Worship/

Communion 

1 p.m. Golf Outing 

4:30 p.m. Golf Dinner 

5 p.m. Elder’s Meeting 

3 4 5 
 

6 
8:30 a.m. Bible 

Study, Fellowship 

Hall 

7 8 
6:00 p.m. Worship 

9 
8:15 a.m. Worship 

9:30 a.m. Education Hour* 

10:45 a.m. Worship 

10 
9 a.m. Sewing 

6:00 p.m. VBS 

Online 

6:30 p.m. Trustees 

Meeting 

11 
6:00 p.m. VBS 

Online 

7:00 p.m. Board 

of Education 

 

12 
6:00 p.m. VBS 

Online 

13 
8:30 a.m. Bible 

Study, Fellowship 

Hall 

6:00 p.m. VBS 

Online 

14 
6:00 p.m. VBS 

Online 

15 
6:00 p.m. Worship/

Communion 

16 
8:15 a.m. Worship/

Communion 

9:30 a.m. Education Hour* 

10:45 a.m. Worship/

Communion 

PTL Meeting  4:00 p.m. 

 

17 
 

18 19 20 
8:30 a.m. Bible 

Study, Fellowship 

Hall 

 
1-5, 6-8 p.m. 

School Registration 

21 22 
6:00 p.m. Worship 

23 
8:15 a.m. Worship/ 

9:30 a.m. Education Hour* 

10:45 a.m. Worship 

 

24 
8:25 a.m. First day 

of school 

9:00 a.m. Sewing 

25 
 

26 27 
8:30 a.m. Bible 

Study, Fellowship 

Hall 

28 29 
6:00 p.m. Worship 

30 
8:15 a.m. Worship 

9:30 a.m. Education Hour* 

10:45 a.m. Worship 

 

31 *Education Hour: 

A high school 

Bible Study, one 

adult Bible 

Study, Praise 

Team, and Sun-

day School, all at 

9:30 a.m. 

    



 

11 

Hy-Vee Receipts Program Hy-Vee Receipts Program: With the school year 

beginning, that means we will begin to collect Hy-Vee receipts once again. Please 

save all receipts, including prescription receipts but excluding receipts on gas and 

stamps. Drop-offs are located in the church office or in the church or can be sent with 

St. Paul's students. The receipts accepted are from the four Sioux City Hy-Vee 

locations and the South Sioux City Hy-Vee location. Thanks for your support. 

Support our School with Scrip! 
How it works ...You buy gift cards from the school, and the school earns money. We carry a variety of cards 

in the office. To order, call Sarah Gunn at  (712) 223-1238 or stop in the church office. Scrip is a year-long 

fundraising program that supports St. Paul’s Lutheran School and its families. Scrip cards are simply 

purchased for everyday expenses, such as food, clothing, gifts, gas, etc.  

To order go to www.shopwithscrip.com or stop in the office to get our school code to order online. 

LOVE OUR NEIGHBORS AS OURSELVES 
2020 Outreach Opportunities at St. Paul’s 

Month Events Dates Group 
August Lamplighters at Concordia Aug. 5  

 V.B.S. Aug. 10-14 Online Sunday School 

 Soup Kitchen Aug. 24-25  Evangelism Committee 

September Friendship Sunday  Evangelism Committee 

  Lamplighters at Faith Sept. 2   

October Trunk or Treat  Evangelism Committee 

  Lamplighters at Hope Oct. 7   

November Dried food for Gospel Mission  Social Concern 

  Soup Kitchen Nov. 23-24   

  Lamplighters at Redeemer Nov. 4   

December Mittens & Hats for Women’s 
Shelter 

 St. Paul’s School 

  Lamplighters at St. Paul’s Dec. 2   

NEED A BOOK TO READ? St. Paul’s Lutheran School has a Lending Library that you 

can use for free. The Library is located next to our flag pole and children that are 

Preschool through 5th Grade may borrow a book from the box and return it for another 

one. Lending and returning are on a trust and grace basis. Please, enjoy!!! If you would 

like to donate, there is a box by the trophy case for gently used or new books, or just 

leave the book in the Lending Library. 

Ways to Support St. Paul’s Lutheran School 

Thrivent Members 

Did you know that all Thrivent members can apply for two Thrivent Action cards a year? The Action 

cards are $250 gift cards that can be applied to educational needs, service events or fundraiser 

needs in your community. There are many opportunities to use the cards at St. Paul's Lutheran 

School. Just ask Mrs. Strong Davis for a list of events and apply at www.Thrivent.com. Thank you 

for your generosity, Alyce Strong Davis, principal (712)899-3396 

http://www.thrivent.com/


 

12 

St. Paul’s Lutheran Church  

612 Jennings St. 

Sioux City, IA 51101-1820 
_____________________________________ 

 
Church Office        252-0338 

School Office       258-6325 

Email:                   mychurch@cableone.net 

Websites: Church:  www.siouxcitystpauls.org 

          School:   www.splssiouxcity.org 
August 2020 Newsletter 

Ushers for August Servants for the Month of August 
Altar Guild: 

Dudley & Suzy Joines 

 

Elders: 

 Sat.,  6:00 p.m.:     Randy Johnson 

 Sun., 8:15 a.m.:    Dennis Hageman & Daryl 

  Heimgartner 

Sun., 10:45 a.m.:   Don Lantis &  Frank 

 Tenuta 

  

8/2 1st Service Dallas Schulz 

 2nd Service Mike Popken 

8/9 1st Service Jack Smith 

 2nd Service Jack Smith 

8/16 1st Service Jack Smith 

 2nd Service Jack Smith 

8/23 1st Service Tim Draube 

 2nd Service Bill Hanna 

8/30 1st Service Nick Gunn 

 2nd Service Bob Grothaus 


